

TERM 2 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 16
JUNE 2023



MADE FOR STAGE

Last night, the College hosted its biannual Creative Arts night, M.A.D.E. for Stage. It was a wonderful evening showcasing the variety of creative talents that exist in the Senior School and took the statement "is it possible..." to a whole new level. With 5-star production and energy to match, this was no doubt our best M.A.D.E. concert to date.

We want to commend all the students and staff involved for all their hard work and dedication to putting on the best show possible. We would also like to thank everyone who attended for their warm reception. The impact this has on the student performers cannot be understated. Thank you.

We look forward to seeing everyone again in two years' time.



Luke Robinson

Mr

Productions & Creative and Performing Arts Coordinator		